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Some people who received this message don't often get email from dev@tvdsb.ca. Learn why this is important

Good afternoon,

We hope that you are all doing well. The purpose of this email is to provide an update
regarding Education Development Charges for both the London District Catholic School
Board and the Thames Valley District School Board.

The project team is continuing to work on the preparation of the background study. A draft
of the report is expected to be available by early January 2025, with additional
consultations with municipalities and industry partners planned later that month. Meeting
invites to these hybrid sessions will be distributed in the coming weeks. The purpose of the
next round of consultations will be to review and receive feedback regarding the draft
background study before it is finalized for the statutory public meetings, which are
tentatively planned for late February 2025.

Please continue to reach out to any member of the project team if you have any questions
or require additional information at this time. For additional details, to contact the team, and
to review past presentations and slide decks, please visit www.tvdsb.ca/EDC and
Education Development Charge — Parents & Community — London District Catholic School

Board.

Thank you.
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